
Saturday, November 8th, 2014 
10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Three Rivers Christian School Gymnasium 
2610 Ocean Beach Highway, Longview 

 
Dear Potential Vendor: 
 We would like to invite you to participate in our SIXTH annual “Christmas   
Shopping Festival.”  We work hard to be “above and beyond” the traditional holi-
day bazaar.  We’re selecting vendors from local artisans, craftspeople, home-based 
businesses and boutiques to give people a great holiday shopping experience, all 
while supporting a great cause!   
 Space rent for this event is only $20 plus the donation of an item ($25+ value) 
for our prize drawing.  The event will be advertised not only in the Daily News     
Bazaar section, but also to nearly 1,000 families through our school and church 
newsletters, as well as through signage posted on our Ocean Beach Highway     
campus.  We will continue to have our “kid’s carnival” as well as entertainment pro-
vided throughout the day! Once again, we’ll have our soup kitchen and hot drinks, 
as well as a pancake breakfast.  And we’ll have “relief” volunteers so you, our ven-
dors, can have a chance to shop or take a break. 
 Interested?  Please fill out the form below and return it to us as soon as      
possible — space will be given on a first-paid, first-served basis!  Questions?  
Please call Erin Hart, TRCS Development Director at (360) 423-4510.  We look      
forward to seeing you there! 
      Thanks! 
      Erin Hart, Development Director 
      Three Rivers Christian School 

Please mail form to:  Three Rivers Christian School, 2610 Ocean Beach Highway, Longview, WA 98632  
or email to ehart@3riversschool.net. 

Name: 

Product for sale: 

Mailing Address: 

Phone Number: E-mail: 

Special Requests: 


